
SB117 must be passed so the PUCO will regain its authority to protect customers from the continued 

excessive OVEC bailout costs. AEP, Duke, DP&L must take responsibility for the power plants that they 

own, not pass the costs on to Ohioans. SB117 must be passed to limit utility influence over the 

legislature and prevent future corrupt handouts like HB6. I support SB117 and a FULL repeal of HB6. 


